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Holton Hospital Board Names CEO

(KNZA)--A permanent Chief Executive Officer is named by the Holton Community Hospital Board
of Directors, with Carrie (Sigh-uh) Saia, who has been filling that position in an interim capacity,
selected for that role.

The announcement of Saia's selection comes from Cathleen Reed, Chairwoman of the Board(Play
Audio)

Reed further states that Saia has allowed for a seamless transition, has continued to provide sound
leadership, and has fostered the relationship with Saint Francis Hospital in Topeka.

Saia says she's extremely excited for the new leadership opportunity, and looks forward to
continuing meeting the needs of the Holton community while enhancing the current service offerings
at Holton Community Hospital.
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